
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
  
 

Town of Stonington 
2024 Neighborhood Assistance Act 

 
The Town of Stonington is accepting applications for the Neighborhood Assistance 
Act Tax Credit Program for 2024.   Tax Exempt organizations interested in 
participating in the program, may access the application, as well as program 
guidelines on the Connecticut Department of Revenue website 
https://portal.ct.gov/DRS/Credit-Programs/Neighborhood-Assistance/Neighborhood-Assistance-

Act-Tax-Credit-Program.  Program guidelines and applications will also be available on 
the Town of Stonington Finance Webpage.  Completed applications must be 
received no later than Wednesday, June 5,  2024. Applications should be 
emailed to James Sullivan, Director of Finance @ jsullivan@stonington-ct.gov. 

 

 

James Sullivan, CPA 
Director of Finance 
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